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 Jane O'Rourke and 

Andrew Hirsch

COMMEM

AIL

2014/7198/P 13/12/2014  14:57:28 I live next door (at no 64 Parliament Hill) to the proposed application.  I strongly object to this 

application. My bedroom would be right next to the proposed terrace.  I would envisage that any 

activity of our neighbours in the evenings when we are trying to sleep would seriously impede our 

quality of life.  If future neighbours and guests chose to smoke on the terrace this would also have a 

serious impact on my young son who is an asthmatic and particularly susceptible to cigarette smoke.  

The terrace would also take away our privacy in our garden as we would be directly overlooked.  As we 

are in a conservation area we have serious issues with the appearance of the proposed accommodation 

as the new windows and skylights in the roof extension will not be in keeping with the surrounding 

houses. It is our understanding that the size of windows cannot be changed in flats where there is 

multiple occupancy as the new sizes will not match the other properties in the same building.
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